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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

27/08/2024  13:10:362024/3514/P OBJ Jane Boardman The gas meters look appalling at this address. Hardly 'in keeping' with the spirit of the Conservation Area, a 

designation fought for for some time by active campaigners.

Why are the boxes so large and ugly? One is falling apart already. The outside pipes are terrible. It looks very 

shabby and detracts from the Conservation Area.

Why can't 'smart meters' be installed internally if reducing the expense of meter reading is the aim? 

This application should be refused.

Yours sincerely,

Jane Boardman.

27/08/2024  12:22:172024/3514/P OBJ Richard Fletcher The boxes containing the meters are substantial and placed on the wall, just outside the main entrance hall, 

are ugly, unsightly, and hugely regressive for the historic street scene and the appearance of the Conservation 

Area. Clearly Centrica did a cheap and dirty fix to re-engineer the gas pipes.

And furthermore, Centrica must be made aware that it is operating in a Conservation Area and give the area 

the respect it deserves, including applying for planning permission on a prospective basis, disclosing all plans, 

when work of this nature in planned. 

LB Camden must insist that the meters be relocated to a discrete location or if that is not possible, the meters 

be relocated inside the building
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